

Secaucus Knightly News

Promoting Faith, Family, Community, Life and Patriotism!
P. O. Box 1016, Secaucus, NJ 07094

Newsletter of Mary Immaculate Council #12769, Knights of Columbus

Charity - Unity - Fraternity - Patriotism

May, 2020

May is the Month of Awards!

The Grand Knight's message:

Hi, Brother Knights! Another month went by and we're still in the grasp of the Corona Virus. Things are slowly moving in the right direction, and hopefully we'll be in a much better place soon. The virus hasn't stopped the good workings of our Council. Every May, we honor various individuals in our Parish community and beyond. This year will be no exception. The following awards will be presented at our Awards Night on May 20th (Virus permitting): Knight of the Year, CCD Teacher of the Year. Policeman of the Year. Fireman of the Year, Senior of the Year, Eagle Scout, and the Soccer Challenge Awards. In addition, we will have a new presentation by awarding the "Distinguished Community Service Award." This is for an individual who goes above and beyond to help not only our Council, but the Secaucus community overall.

So, you see good things are being planned and will continue with your support.

With the help of our Membership Chairman Neal and our FS Rich. our Council moved forward with members also new and advancements to the 3rd degree through the new Online Exemplification and e-membership. When all is said and done we'll have approximately five or six new members through e-membership and transfers. The good news is all but one will have their 3rd degree.

As we move through this Pandemic please take advantage of all the good work Father Vic and Father Rolando are doing. Not only can we go to Mass every Sunday on line, but there are other services available as well. Check the online bulletin.

MORE	>
-------------	---

Secaucus Knightly News - May 2020

Are you interested in becoming an Officer in the new Columbian Year starting July 1st? Reach out to our Lecturer Charlie Schumacher or our Recorder John Niznik and let them know of your wishes. We need more Brothers to step up and help us. It's your turn!!

Vivat Jesus, Rich Steffens, Grand Knight Cell: 201-481-8751

You can view the Sunday Mass from Immaculate Conception Church at 10 am: http://iccsecaucus.com/icc-live-streaming/

Also, past video events: https://www.facebook.com/pg/l CC-Secaucus-NJ-112440280387 517/videos/?ref=page internal

Copy the blue links and paste into your web browser's address or search line.

Have you paid your dues?

At \$25 per year, it's truly a bargain!

Contact Richard Marrero, FS

richardmarrero@yahoo.com

It's time to prepare for the K of C annual election. Would you like to join our council's leadership team? Please contact me or John Niznik to have your name included in the proposed slate.

Charlie Schumacher, Lecturer/Election Chairman cschu@comcast.net Cell: 201-803-9217 Home: 201-330-0304

PGK John Niznik, Recording Secretary niz111@yahoo.com Cell: 551-482-2114

Do you have an article or photos from any KofC activities?

Please send them to: newsletter@kofc12769.org

Visit our website at: www.kofc12769.org

All the Dews that Fits We Print!